
Our wonderful past president, Deb Singer, will be starting her treatments next week at 
the local hospital.  We will have a box at the meeting next Thursday and would like to fill 
it with good wishes and thinking of you cards to Deb.  No stamps are necessary as we 
have someone who will deliver them to Deb.  Let’s fill that box with good thoughts. 


